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M E M O R A N D U M  
 
To: Board of Supervisors From: Bob Minahen, Treasurer-Tax Collector and 

Chair of the Deferred Compensation Board 
of Control 

    Date: April 27, 2022 Re: Recommendation for at-large position to 
the Deferred Compensation Board of 
Control 

 
 
The Napa County Deferred Compensation Board of Control (“Board of Control”) has an at-large 
vacancy.  On February 17, 2022, the Board of Control met and recommended the following applicant to 
serve in the vacant at-large position: 
 
Abe Gardner, Deputy Public Defender, Napa County Public Defender’s Office 

  
The Board of Control requests that the appointment for the vacant at-large position be added to the next 
available Board of Supervisors meeting. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 


